
Commission on Dental Accreditation Visit; Third-Party Comments       
Solicited 

Accreditation​ ​Renewal​ ​of​ ​the​ ​Associate​ ​of​ ​Science​ ​in​ ​Dental​ ​Hygiene 

The University of Hawai’i Maui College (UHMC) Dental Hygiene Program is           
hosting an on-site evaluation team from the Commission on Dental          
Accreditation on January 25 & 26, 2018, as part of the accreditation            
renewal process for the Associate in Science Degree in Dental Hygiene           
program.  

We ask our communities of interest and the public such as faculty,            
students, program administrators, specialty, and dental-related      
organizations, patients and consumers to provide comments pertaining to         
the standards of policies and procedures used in the Commission’s          
accreditation process. Comments are due in the Commission’s office by          
November 25, 2017. Please note that comments must be signed and that            
signatures will be removed from comments prior to being forwarded to the            
program. ​ ​Comments​ ​should​ ​be​ ​directed​ ​to: 

Commission​ ​on​ ​Dental​ ​Accreditation 
211​ ​East​ ​Chicago​ ​Avenue 
Chicago​ ​IL​ ​60611 
 

A copy of the appropriate accreditation standards and/or the Commission’s          
policy on third-party comments may be obtained by contacting the          
Commission at the address above or by calling ​1-800-621-8099, extension         
4653​. 


